

Faith Christian Academy "Revised" Newsletter

March 2018

Volume 7 Issue 8

Monday March 12	School at GracePointe School
Tuesday March 13	School at GracePointe School
Wednesday March 14	UIM Aviation Field Trip
Thursday March 15	Reid Park Zoo Field Trip
Friday	NO SCHOOL—Grading Day

Important Dates for March

ınıpurtanı valgə ivi martın	
2	Middle School Science Fair (6:30-7:30 pm)
9	Spirit Day
12	Free Dress Day (see handbook)
<i>12-13</i>	Standardized Testing at GracePointe School (8:30-3:30)
14	UIM Aviation Field Trip
15	Reid Park Zoo Field Trip
16	Grading Day (no school)
19-23	Spring Break (no school)
26	Free Dress Day (see handbook)
130	Good Friday (no school)

Standardized Testing Dates MOVED

"The only thing that doesn't change is that EVERYTHING CHANGES!"

There is a modification to the previous newsletter. We will be administering the Stanford 10 standardized testing for 6-9 grade <u>next</u> <u>week</u> on March 12-13th (this is a change from the previous planned testing of March 26-29th).

Research shows that students do better on tests when they have had a nutritious breakfast the morning of and a good night's sleep the night before the test.

Thank you for your understanding!

Peter Piper Pizza Night!

Join us on Thursday, March 15th from 5 -8 pm at Peter Piper Pizza @ Tucson Spectrum (1-19/Irvington).



Games ~ Prizes ~ Fellowship ~ Fun ~ Food ~ <u>NO SCHOOL</u> the next day!

STUDENTS HAVE TO EMPTY THEIR LOCKERS!

If you are surprised by how full your child's back pack is on Friday, it is because they had to completely empty their locker. We have to move the lockers outside for two weeks and we do not want to risk anything being taken or damaged. Student will be told on Friday what books they will need for Monday and Tuesday. They will bring all of their school books back on Monday, March 26th.

CELL PHONES ON FIELD TRIPS

Students will be allowed to bring a cell phone on the field trips Wednesday and Thursday IF they are using it as a camera. However, please know that:

- Use will be monitored and any inappropriate use will result in confiscation of the phone and
- Parents have to send written permission for their student to have the cell phone with them.

